
Minutes of the Meeting of the ALSA Board of 

Directors 
September 08, 2002 

 

  

ALSA Board of Directors Meeting  

 
Directors present President Dick Sheehan, Vice President 

Mark Smith, Treasurer Jeff Jones, Secretary Deb Yeagle, 
Directors Dwayne Flynn, Carol Ann Tallmon, Niki Anderson 

Kuklenski, also present were Executive Secretary Cheryl 

Ryberg and Gayle Woodsome from the Hand Book 
Committee. 

The Board worked with Gayle Woodsum on the call to 

organize changes for the Handbook . 

Next Board meeting on the 8th of October 2002. 

Virginia requested an advanced clinic held at Kay 

Sharpnacks with Virginia being the teacher and Judie 
Moser assisting in March. The Board approved, Niki voted 

to approve and Mark Seconded, motion passed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Deb Yeagle, ALSA Board Secretary 

 


